[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to announce the inaugural 
Quilting Corners Guild Mini-Retreat !


Plans are well underway to make this a great event and we’ll have registration open at the October and November guild meetings. Here’s what you need to know:

Date:	November 23
Place:	Matthews House, lower level
Time: 	9 am – 8 pm
Cost:	$25 for members

This one day event is a stitch ‘til you drop opportunity to work on your own projects. Your registration fee includes your work table, hot dinner, and cutting and pressing stations. 

Doors open at 9 am, bring your own bag lunch and a snack to share if you wish. There will be a designated dining area separate from our sewing room(s). Coffee and tea will be provided throughout the day, with a hot dinner delivered by Boston Pizza. There are four menu options to choose from:
	Chicken Parmesan
	Vegetarian Ravioli
	Chicken Quesadillas
	Glutenwise pasta
You will choose your complete dinner meal when you register.

Registration will be open at the October and November guild meetings and will be on a first come, first served basis. Seating is limited. Payment in full, by cash or cheque, must accompany your registration. Your attendance will not be guaranteed until you are paid in full. No refunds will be offered unless there is a waiting list to fill the vacancy. Non-members may be invited if there is space available following our November guild meeting.

Full information will be available at our guild meetings. We hope this will be a fun day of sewing and comradery, with bigger and better guild events to follow !
